
EDC  reschedules  VHR  meeting
in Tahoe
The El Dorado County Board of Supervisors has rescheduled the
special vacation home rental meeting for March 24.

It will be from 1-3pm in the multipurpose room at South Tahoe
Middle School.

Last week’s planned meeting had to be canceled because of
weather and the meeting last month was shutdown because of
overcrowding.
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